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  27 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Evening Lecture on The Brain for Parents/Carers and Staff 

Tuesday 5 July at 7.00pm in the Conference Centre 

 

In order to complement the A Level Biology and Psychology courses at Parmiter’s, we have arranged 

for Dr Guy Sutton of Nottingham University to host an interactive study day for A Level students on 

the topic of the brain.  Dr Sutton has also kindly offered to present some of his findings and 

knowledge to parents/carers and staff of Parmiter’s in an evening lecture. 

 

In his professional capacity, Dr Sutton works with medical students at various universities and closely 

with the police and legal professionals to advise and to educate.  He is, in his words, a ‘brain 

enthusiast’ and always gives exciting and interesting presentations. 

 

The evening lecture will last about an hour and will be on the topic of ‘The past and future of the 

brain’.  It will be open to staff, parents/carers and students of Parmiter’s who are interested in this 

topic.  The content would be most suitable for Year 10 and older students. 

 

Dr Sutton is offering the lecture free of charge, but we do need to know numbers so we can ensure 

adequate seating.  If you would like to attend this lecture, please complete this form with the number 

of seats you require by Friday 10 June. 

 

As this is the examination period at school, the Conference Centre is set up with chairs and desks 

which we need to leave in place.  Please be assured that you will not be expected to take an 

examination after the lecture! 

 

If you have any questions about the event, please email s.renton@parmiters.herts.sch.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sarah Renton  

Head of Psychology and Sociology 
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